
  
Questions/Responses No. 1 to the  

Request for Proposals (RFP) K21-0001-29 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen:  

          The following questions for the above referenced RFP were received by e-mail and are 
answered and posted for all prospective Offerors.  The statements and interpretations contained 
in the following responses to questions are not binding on the Maryland Judiciary unless the RFP 
is expressly amended.  Nothing in the Maryland Judiciary’s response to these questions is to be 
construed as agreement to or acceptance by the Maryland Judiciary of any statement or 
interpretation on the part of the Offeror asking the question.  
  
  

1. Question:  Is this a new requirement or is there an incumbent? 
       Response: This is an existing position. 
 
2.   Question:  When is the potential start date for this position? 
      Response: The start date is immediately after the current contract expires. 
 
3.   Question: Any chance the submission date will be extended?  
      Response: Not at this time. 
 
  
 

Issued by: Karen Hoang 
Procurement Officer  
March 20, 2020 


